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Dear Brethren in Christ,		  MAY 2025

I greet you in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ.  I want to take this time to thank you for your prayer and 
support during this past quarter.

Family
The Lord has been faithful in allowing us to be part of the completion of the 
church building. My wife (Esther) and I have not been well over the past 
years, yet the Lord’s works need to go on. Please pray with us for healing.  
We are also trusting God for provision to be able to go to Ghana for checkups 
and treatment. The children are doing well.  Our twin boys, Edward and 
Edmond, have both entered various universities. Please pray as school fees, 
rent, transportation, and other expenses remain a major challenge in meeting 
our boys’ educational needs because of insufficient financial support.  We are 
trusting God to supply our needs according to His riches in glory ( Phil. 4: 19).  
Pray for our last born, Emmanuel, who is in his senior year of high school, 
writing the National Exam.

Ministry
Glory be to God for great things He has done. Thank you to all who helped 
financially with the completion of the church building. It was dedicated to the 
glory of God on April 12, 2025. It was a blessing to have Dr. Kevin Callahan, 
IPM president, and Rev. Dr. Seth Mohenu visit us in Liberia for the dedication 
program. Dr. Kevin Callahan encouraged us and assured us of the goodness 
of God.

As part of our yearly activities, the Women’s Conference was held the last 
week in March, 2025. 478 women from 58 different churches attended.  It was 
a wonderful time of refreshment for the women. We also are grateful to God 
for those who gave financially for the construction of the educational building 
for the deaf school with a big conference hall. In addition, we were blessed by 
those who paid for a lighting system for the deaf school. 

The Christian Foundation High School family is grateful to Almighty God 
for His bountiful blessings. We have 457 students for the academic year 
2024-2025.  127 of them were not able to afford their fees, but they are in 
the school. We are trusting God for provision for them. We are grateful that 



we are able to share the Word of God with these students every morning. This year, 15 of the students 
genuinely accepted Christ as their Lord and savior.

Prayer Requests: our health conditions, university fees for our children, souls to be saved, provision for 
127 students’ fees, Yeeganpa church floor.

God bless you,
Edwin & Esther Gbor
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